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Working remotely hybrid model 

• The Government has announced that the work from home restrictions have 

been lifted

• As a Monash Health employee, you can/are able to return to your site.

• Our Working Remotely procedure has not changed

• The principle remains: work with your manager to determine the best operating 

rhythm for your team and your role.

• Remote working is unlikely to be suitable for roles where direct 

patient/customer service or an on-site presence is a key feature.



Where can I find out more? 

• Search for the Working Remotely procedure on PROMPT

• Decisions are at the discretion of your manager and to work remotely you 
need a Working Remotely Agreement to be in place. 

• The agreement template is also on PROMPT and there are a range of 
resources and tips on the intranet and the COVID-19 website for 
employees. 


